
 

March 9, 2016        Oneonta District Office UMC Newsletter 

of the Upper New York Annual Conference 

“Living the gospel of Jesus Christ and Being God’s love with our neighbors in all places.”   
 

Please share this issue of the Oneonta District Newsletter with church members and staff, teams and organizations. If you 

wish to include news about your missions or disciple formation ministries, please send it on Mondays to be published – that 

week – email to: OneontaDistrict@unyumc.org 

 

Infinite Lord and eternal God, 

Rouse your Church in this land, 

Restore your people’s sense of mission, 

And revive your work in holiness and strength. 

By your spirit, teach us to give our energy. 

Our time, our money, our service and our prayer, 

That your kingdom may be advanced 

Here and in all the world; 

In the name of Jesus Christ our Lord 
Church in Wales 

 

Together, let us pray for 

Pastor Kathy Brumbaugh – recuperating from surgery  

Pastor Carol Coltrain- anticipating surgery  

The UNY Vital Congregations  

District Events Coming Up 

Date 
Time 

Item Location 

Sat April 2, 

2016 

1-4 PM Safe Sanctuary Training  Unadilla UMC – (607)563-7713 or email 

cjgs@frontiernet.net to sign up  

Sat April 2 & 

9th 

8am-2pm Spring Lay Servant School – click here 

for Brochure to Register  

Elm Park UMC 

Thurs., April 

14th, 2016 

See below Bishop's Day on the District Norwich Broad Street UMC  

See below for details  

April 16,2016 4-6PM Pre-Conference Briefing Saratoga Springs UMC  

April 23
rd

  All Day Day of prayer for the 2016      

General Conference, 

http://www.unyumc.org/news/article/uny-to-

observe-day-of-prayer-for-gc-16 

 

April 30
th

, 2016 9-11 am      Pre-Conference Briefing Casowasco Camp & Retreat Center in  

Moravia 

April 30
th, 2016

 3-5 pm  Pre-Conference Briefing  at the Sky Lake Camp & Retreat Cen-

ter in Windsor 

May 9 & 10 

 & May 15 

5:45-8:30 pm 

2-5 pm  

Basic Lay Servant Training 

 – see details below to register 

Unadilla UMC  

Sat May 14th 3-6 pm Tentative Celebration of our Service together –  Changing the World Service Project- Dish to 

Pass  - Further Details TBA 

mailto:OneontaDistrict@unyumc.org
http://www.unyumc.org/ministries/vital-congregations
mailto:cjgs@frontiernet.net
https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZGVmYXVsdGRvbWFpbnxvbmVvbnRhZGlzdHJpY3R1bWN8Z3g6MTkxMTgwOWFmMzI2ZTZiYw
https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZGVmYXVsdGRvbWFpbnxvbmVvbnRhZGlzdHJpY3R1bWN8Z3g6MTkxMTgwOWFmMzI2ZTZiYw
http://www.unyumc.org/resources/church/saratoga-springs-umc
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010hG9GGNSIqvugQ_8gGMQ_2zYcLo9B8FOW0A0RA7Uzx0nwXCeoI2oSNZCsFefdl0vquLflCpZ3uUPvr3RK7nnOziOtjhgtIuGc4wlY2zqwd30_0yChKy1vPEUwvfXckPdoPdRco7gFi6pnXUNFWVpIzYTK73tIyBVYM9oLyf_ILumezUhNqLubOcUn0_etvmiBWpGynvOfVXswVrZYQISdgSy6BW3vWzvU2RNDO_L-lpiINiyBYbL_Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010hG9GGNSIqvugQ_8gGMQ_2zYcLo9B8FOW0A0RA7Uzx0nwXCeoI2oSNZCsFefdl0vquLflCpZ3uUPvr3RK7nnOziOtjhgtIuGc4wlY2zqwd30_0yChKy1vPEUwvfXckPdoPdRco7gFi6pnXUNFWVpIzYTK73tIyBVYM9oLyf_ILumezUhNqLubOcUn0_etvmiBWpGynvOfVXswVrZYQISdgSy6BW3vWzvU2RNDO_L-lpiINiyBYbL_Q==&c=&ch=


 

June 2-4 

2016  

 2016 UNY Annual Conference  At the OnCenter in Syracuse, NY. Click on 

link below for more information. 

http://www.unyumc.org/events/annual-

conference 

Thank you to all that donated to our Africa 360 Book sale 

@ Oneonta District Days on Sat March 5
th

 at Elm Park! 

 

Thanks to your faithfulness and giving, we raised a total of $188.50 to go to Africa 360! 

 
SAVE THE DATE 

A Celebration of our Ministry Together 

Saturday May 14th – 3-6 pm  

Location- Neahwa Park Pavilion 
Back up location in case of inclement weather – Elm Park UMC  

Changing the World Service Project- 

Dish to Pass 

Further Details TBA 

 

Safe Sanctuaries Training 
 Saturday, April 2 from 1:00-4:00 at the Unadilla United Methodist Church.  People may sign up by call-

ing Claudia Jenkins at 563-7713 or  e-mail her at  cjgs@frontiernet.net .  

 
Save the Date 

Bishop’s Day on the District 

 

Laity and clergy gathering with Bishop Mark Webb on Thursday April 14th, at Broad Street Norwich UMC. 

74 North Broad Street, Norwich, NY.  

 

We hope that all of Oneonta district churches will be a part of this gathering, which will include worship and 

communion. "Increasing Our Capacity" is the theme for evening. Bishop Webb's sermon title is "Radical 

Church" (Acts 2.1-13; 37-47).   

Everyone is encouraged to take advantage of this opportunity to worship together and celebrate communion 

with the episcopal leader of our Upper New York Conference. Make plans now to attend! 

District clergy will have lunch and a time with Bishop Webb earlier in the day, also at Broad Street Norwich 

UMC.  

 

To help those preparing lunch, clergy please register : Please call or email Trish at The Broad Street Norwich 

UMC office Phone (607) 334-2895   Email bsumc8@frontiernet.net 

Registration is not necessary for evening session. 

Agenda for the day  

10-3 Clergy w/Bishop 

 

5 - 6:00 pm Bishop with DS & District Leadership Team  

6:30-8 Laity & Clergy Session w/Bishop 

Due to parking demands for the 6:30 combined session , we recommend arriving around 6pm if possi-

ble. Parking attendants will also be available to direct folks to alternatives. 

 

http://www.unyumc.org/events/annual-conference
http://www.unyumc.org/events/annual-conference
mailto:cjgs@frontiernet.net
http://www.unyumc.org/resources/church/norwich-broad-street-umc
mailto:bsumc8@frontiernet.net


 

REMINDER TO CHURCH LEADERS Deadline approaching for forms due  

Due by March 15, 2016 (Mail completed copy to District Office) 

20. Local Church Annual Financial Audit  
 

*For help logging into Church/Clergy profile system at uny.umconline.org or ezra.gcfa.org please con-

tact Teresa at the district office. Call (607)441-5102 or email: OneontaDistrict@unyumc.org 

 
During Lent on Wednesday mornings at 6:30 AM Pastor Rich Howard has begun offering a "live" online 

Centering Prayer experience. He is also posting a video recording of each session on YouTube. The session for 

Week 1 contains an explanation about Centering Prayer and 10 minutes of praying time. It can be viewed at 

https://youtu.be/_fwihGMJzdE. Subsequent sessions will be less talk and more time in centering prayer. Ses-

sions will last approximately 15 minutes. 

  

If anyone wants to participate "live" they can join us for the remaining sessions. Video on the participant's end 

is not enabled, so don't worry that someone will see you.  Here is the information: 

  

Topic: Centering Prayer for Lent - Week 5   Topic: Centering Prayer for Lent - Week 6 

Time: Mar 9, 2016 6:30 AM Eastern Time   Time: Mar 16, 2016 6:30 AM Eastern Time 

  

Join from PC, Mac, Linux, iOS or Android: https://zoom.us/j/6074320397 

 Or by Telephone: 

    Dial: +1 408 638 0968 (US Toll) or +1 646 558 8656 (US Toll) 

    Meeting ID: 607 432 0397  

  

Please note: Those who are charged for their long distance calls by their phone carrier will have a charge for 

the length of the call. 

  

May these times of centering prayer help each of us just to "be" with God during our journey through Lent. 

  

The YouTube Channel link to the weekly video recordings will be found at 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtng7pgdFBvpY-zVC38VR_Q  

 
 

NEW- Oneonta District Lay Servant School -Spring 2016  

 

Saturday April 2nd & 9th at Elm Park UMC  

401 Chestnut St. Oneonta  

Registration will begin at 8:00 and classes will run from 8:30 am - 2:00 pm  

Please bring a bag lunch days.  

 

For Registration Form, information on how to register and Course information ,  

click here for Brochure. 

 

DEADLINE TO REGISTER: FRIDAY, MARCH 25  

DON’T FORGET to order your books well before class begins!  

 

For more information contact:  

mailto:OneontaDistrict@unyumc.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_fwihGMJzdE&feature=youtu.be
https://mail.unyumc.org/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=2j3OOdFxa7WG8H2ZBdQN7R1cAsQxaG-W8LzvXQnfOkI-tqaQ3TbTCGgAdAB0AHAAcwA6AC8ALwB6AG8AbwBtAC4AdQBzAC8AagAvADYAMAA3ADQAMwAyADAAMwA5ADcA&URL=https%3a%2f%2fzoom.us%2fj%2f6074320397
https://mail.unyumc.org/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=1kDY6ZVvicOqZS-R7fbzAy4AiystyYQ7zOEIoAd9DgE-tqaQ3TbTCGgAdAB0AHAAcwA6AC8ALwB3AHcAdwAuAHkAbwB1AHQAdQBiAGUALgBjAG8AbQAvAGMAaABhAG4AbgBlAGwALwBVAEMAdABuAGcANwBwAGcAZABGAEIAdgBwAFkALQB6AFYAQwAzADgAVgBSAF8AUQA.&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.youtube.com%2fchannel%2fUCtng7pgdFBvpY-zVC38VR_Q
https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZGVmYXVsdGRvbWFpbnxvbmVvbnRhZGlzdHJpY3R1bWN8Z3g6MTkxMTgwOWFmMzI2ZTZiYw


 

Maxine Christman  

Phone:(518) 895-2671  

Email: ladymaxinec@gmail.com  

 
NEW- Basic Lay Servant Training 

 

When: May 9th and 10th   5:45pm-8:30pm  AND  May 15th   2-5pm 

final meeting time may be adjusted by consensus, if needed, to suit participant's needs) 

Where: Unadilla UMC 

Required Materials: 

"Lay Servant Ministries" by Sandy Zeigler Jackson and Brian Jackson 

(Basic Course Participant's Book) 

            Available at www.cokesbury.com or tel:800-672-1789  Also available at Amazon.com 

 

PARTICIPANTS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR PURCHASING THEIR OWN BOOK 

Format: Pre-assigned reading of the entire text, lecture, class discussion, independent "field project" 

due at final class meeting. Total classroom/field project learning time is 10 hours.  

Participants must attend all three sessions to complete the course for certification. 

Registration: E-mail or call Pastor Brandilynne Craver  at : brandilynne.craver@gmail.com  

 607-761-3688 

Deadline for registrations: 5/2/16 

 
To Pastors and Lay Leaders of the Oneonta District UMC- UNYAC 

Dear Colleagues in Ministry, 

I am a retired UMC pastor from Washington State.  My wife, Colleen and I would like to spend some 

time in your area near the end of July this coming summer.  We especially want to attend the Baseball Hall of 

Fame Induction Ceremony on July 24th.  In exchange for a place to stay I am offering to provide pulpit supply 

July 17th and/or 24th.  In addition we would offer a place to stay in our home on Whidbey Island in Puget Sound 

north of Seattle to anyone interested.   

 

Please contact David G. Lura directly at :   lura.david.colleen@gmail.com  , if you are interested in this oppor-

tunity.  

Please feel free to check us out on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/david.lura 

Respectfully, 

David G. Lura 

Pastor, United Methodist Church, retired -Chaplain, United States Navy Reserve, retired -Chaplain, Oak Harbor First Reformed Church, 

part-time Chaplain, Oak Harbor Area Council of Navy League, volunteer 

http://www.oakharbornavyleague.org/

 

Check out “Attractional Church Model 

The Gathering” by Upper New York Conference on Vimeo. (Featuring First Oneonta UMC ) The 

video is available for your viewing pleasure at https://vimeo.com/151041305 

Also Supper Church Video at : http://www.unyumc.org/news/video/serving-up-supper-scripture-in-

salem 

http://www.cokesbury.com/
tel:800-672-1789
mailto:lura.david.colleen@gmail.com
https://vimeo.com/151041305
http://www.unyumc.org/news/video/serving-up-supper-scripture-in-salem
http://www.unyumc.org/news/video/serving-up-supper-scripture-in-salem


 

If you like this video, make sure you share it, too!  Vimeo is filled with lots of amazing videos. See 

more at https://vimeo.com. 

 

NEW- Announcement: Explaining why your 2016 Workers' Compensation bill may have in-

creased - Due to the 2014 payroll audit that was conducted by Church Mutual last year, your 

church's 2016 Workers' Compensation Insurance bill may have increased. The results of this audit 

most likely indicated that your church was underbilled for workers' compensation insurance in pre-

vious years. If you have questions with regard to this issue, please contact Church Mutual at (800) 

554-2642, option #4. It would be helpful to review the information you supplied to it for the audit 

and for any errors prior to calling so that Church Mutual can make the appropriate adjustments. 
 

 

 

NEW- The Equitable Compensation application for July – December 2016 is now available 

online. To apply go to: http://www.unyumc.org/news/article/equitable-compensation-application-for-

july-december-2016-available 

Please use the application with the April 1, 2016 deadline, not previous versions, as some of the ques-

tions have changed.   

Deadline: April 1 - Churches need to have the application with appropriate documents (compensation forms, 

church budget and Ezra church summary report) to the District Superintendents. Award letters will be mailed 

out in mid-May. 

 

Students: Apply now for 2016 UNY Conference scholarships 

United Methodist high school seniors and college students are invited to apply for two scholarships offered by 

the Upper New York Conference: Conference Merit Awards and Lottie Brown Grants. Application forms and 

guidelines are available now. Click here  for more information and to apply. 

 

SUPPORT AFRICA 360 
The Africa 360 Lenten Devotional is now available.  It includes daily stories, reflections, 

and prayers from lay folks and pastors all around Upper New York, including 2 days from 

our own Pastor Becky Parry of Morris and Edmeston!  

This 76 page devotional is available in two formats – as a free PDF for download from the 

Conference website (right at the top of the Africa 360 toolkit) and as a full-color printed 

hard copy from online publisher Lulu.com at www.tinyurl.com/A360LentenDevo2016. (If 

you would like the long, full version of the address instead of the tinyURL it is: 

http://www.lulu.com/shop/upper-new-york-conference/lenten-

devotional/paperback/product-22540675.html. 

We thank you for helping us to get the word out about this exciting devotional/small 

group ministry tool!  . Click here for half-page bulletin insert to add to your weekly newsletter . 

 

How to get involved ?  

There are all new materials – brochures, bookmarks, envelopes can be ordered online, printa-

ble display, liturgy, and more at www.unyumc.org/mission/Africa-360 (churches can find tools 

at the Africa 360 toolkit, linked to that page as well) For youth, a local church in the Crossroads district has cre-

ated a project, complete with video and craft project (downloadable from www.unyumc.org/mission/Africa-

https://vimeo.com/
http://www.unyumc.org/news/article/equitable-compensation-application-for-july-december-2016-available
http://www.unyumc.org/news/article/equitable-compensation-application-for-july-december-2016-available
http://www.unyumc.org/ministries/2016-uny-scholarship
http://www.unyumc.org/mission/Africa-360-Toolkit
http://www.lulu.com/shop/upper-new-york-conference/lenten-devotional/paperback/product-22540675.html
https://mail.unyumc.org/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=-B_PBfvkoJXUdoiKVZATGWlF9TaGylPjniM_DDy0AkupWGn1aibTCGgAdAB0AHAAOgAvAC8AdwB3AHcALgBsAHUAbAB1AC4AYwBvAG0ALwBzAGgAbwBwAC8AdQBwAHAAZQByAC0AbgBlAHcALQB5AG8AcgBrAC0AYwBvAG4AZgBlAHIAZQBuAGMAZQAvAGwAZQBuAHQAZQBuAC0AZABlAHYAbwB0AGkAbwBuAGEAbAAvAHAAYQBwAGUAcgBiAGEAYwBrAC8AcAByAG8AZAB1AGMAdAAtADIAMgA1ADQAMAA2ADcANQAuAGgAdABtAGwA&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.lulu.com%2fshop%2fupper-new-york-conference%2flenten-devotional%2fpaperback%2fproduct-22540675.html
https://mail.unyumc.org/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=-B_PBfvkoJXUdoiKVZATGWlF9TaGylPjniM_DDy0AkupWGn1aibTCGgAdAB0AHAAOgAvAC8AdwB3AHcALgBsAHUAbAB1AC4AYwBvAG0ALwBzAGgAbwBwAC8AdQBwAHAAZQByAC0AbgBlAHcALQB5AG8AcgBrAC0AYwBvAG4AZgBlAHIAZQBuAGMAZQAvAGwAZQBuAHQAZQBuAC0AZABlAHYAbwB0AGkAbwBuAGEAbAAvAHAAYQBwAGUAcgBiAGEAYwBrAC8AcAByAG8AZAB1AGMAdAAtADIAMgA1ADQAMAA2ADcANQAuAGgAdABtAGwA&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.lulu.com%2fshop%2fupper-new-york-conference%2flenten-devotional%2fpaperback%2fproduct-22540675.html
https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZGVmYXVsdGRvbWFpbnxvbmVvbnRhZGlzdHJpY3R1bWN8Z3g6NWZjYzNjYWQzMDgwZDc1YQ
http://www.unyumc.org/mission/Africa-360
http://www.unyumc.org/mission/Africa-360-Toolkit


 

360-Toolkit), and includes cross-generational experiences for congregations that are interested: 

http://www.unyumc.org/news/article/prayer-partners-another-life-saving-tool-in-the-africa-360-toolkit  

Laurel O’Connor  Field Coordinator, Africa 360  Upper New York Conference  

315-424-7878 ext. 327 Africa 360: Health and Education for Generations 

If you want to go fast, go alone. If you want to go far, go together. –African Proverbo 

 

    Bishop's Confirmation Retreat 
Friday – Saturday March 11-12 2016, the Upper New York Camp & Retreat Ministries, in partnership with the 

Episcopal Office and Upper New York clergy, will host a Bishop’s Confirmation Retreat for youth who are pre-

paring for reception into the United Methodist Church through Confirmation.  The Confirmation Retreat will be 

held simultaneously across the Upper New York Conference at Asbury, Casowasco, and Sky Lake Camp & Re-

treat Centers and at 3 United Methodist Churches in Queensbury, Massena and Olean Christ.  

 

Our time together will include worship, learning, and fellowship through activities that are specifically designed 

to offer youth a chance to encounter God in new ways with peers who are at similar points in their faith jour-

neys. Using technology, participants at all sites will also have opportunity to interact with each other and to 

connect live with Bishop Mark J. Webb. This retreat is not intended for a stand-alone Confirmation preparation 

retreat and is intended to bring an experience outside the United Methodist local Church with other youth on 

the journey.    The cost will be $60.00 at Camp & Retreat Site and $40.00 at Local Church sites. 

Online registration is available www.unyumc.org    Any questions please contact Dee Finch at:585-330-2710 

 
Limited copies available to purchase  

A Disciples Path – Daily Workbook (Deepening your relationship with Christ and the Church) 

By: James Harnish with Justin LaRosa 

Cost $ 8.00 ea. – If you would like to purchase this workbook please contact Teresa at the 

District Office – Email : OneontaDistrict@unyumc.org  or by phone : (607) 441-5102 

 

UMM Event -You are Invited   

The Oneonta/Binghamton district men’s communion and breakfast is 

coming up quick and now is the time to save the date. The breakfast 

is to be on Saturday, March 19th at the Otego United Methodist 

Church on Church Street in Otego, which is off I88 Exit 12, easy to 

get to. The coffee hour starts at 7:30 am with worship to follow at 

8:00 am. Breakfast and program to follow. 

Feel free to download the PDF flier to post in your church. The con-

tact person is Brandi Craver, pastor and can be reached at 607-988-

2866 and the email is otegoumc@yahoo.com . Please contact that person and let them know how many are 

coming from your church. This is open to men and boys so please spread the word. Send me contacts if you 

can so we can expand our list.        -David Barnes- VP Binghamton District Men 

 

5th annual New Faith Community Event focuses on 

Registration is now open for the Upper New York Conference's 5th annual New Faith Commu-

nities Event that takes place April 8-9 at the Casowasco Camp & Retreat Center in Moravia. 

"What is the Upper New York New Faith Communities Annual Event? It is a chance for every 

person who is interested in the planting movement in Upper New York to gather, to learn, to 

network, and to be inspired by the amazing things God is doing throughout the Conference," 
 

http://www.unyumc.org/news/article/prayer-partners-another-life-saving-tool-in-the-africa-360-toolkit
https://mail.unyumc.org/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=3X8ushE_s7RQ1LcVnsKrK9_oT34r-YqI3jUMRiDPW373f359_CrTCGgAdAB0AHAAOgAvAC8AdwB3AHcALgB1AG4AeQB1AG0AYwAuAG8AcgBnAC8A&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.unyumc.org%2f
mailto:OneontaDistrict@unyumc.org
mailto:otegoumc@yahoo.com


 

said the Rev. Dave Masland, UNY Conference Director of New Faith Communities. Click here to register 

https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07ebzfdjto62476836&oseq=&c=&ch= 

 The deadline for the early bird registration - $100 which includes meals and lodging and $30 for commuters - 

is March 16; the registration increases to $120 and $45 respectively after that date. 

 
UNY to observe day of prayer for GC '16   

On April 23, members of the Upper New York Conference will observe a day of prayer 

for the 2016 General Conference, which will meet May 10-20 in Portland, Ore. Plans are 

underway for this prayer observance, and more specific information will be available in 

the coming weeks. The General Conference prayer observance began on December 31, 

leading off 131 days of continual prayer for the General Conference of The United 

Methodist Church. Click below for details 

http://www.unyumc.org/news/article/uny-to-observe-day-of-prayer-for-gc-16 

 

Youth: 'Do Something' at CCYM's UP! WORD 16 - Registration is now open for the Upper New York 

Conference Council on Youth Ministry's UP!WORD '16 to be held April 22-24 at the Holi-

day Inn in Liverpool. The theme for last year, "Searching God," helped youth better under-

stand their relationship with God; this year's theme takes that understanding and sug-

gests it is time to "Do Something" with it. "Do Something: Disciples' Edition" will provide 

youth and youth leaders with multiple opportunities to see how they can each do some-

thing as Christ's disciples. Click here to register.  

https://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/eventReg?oeidk=a07ec63d58fec226e6d&oseq=&c=&ch 

 

June 16-18, 2016 

Northeastern Jurisdiction UMW 

Quadrennial Meeting at the On Center, Syracuse, NY 

  

The theme is A Fresh Wind Blowing based on John 3:8 The wind blows wherever it 

wants. Just as you can hear the wind but can't tell where it comes from or where it is 

going, so you can't explain how people are born of the Spirit. 

  

The program includes daily worship services with dynamic music throughout the time 

together. The purpose is also to elect women to the board and there will be time for workshops, which include 

topics of Maternal Health, Poverty, Racial Justice, and Ubuntu opportunities, which is working at area missions. 

For more information and registration Click Here 

Early registration deadline is January 31, 2016 of $175.00 which includes Friday meals of a boxed lunch and 

banquet. Regular registration is open until April 30,2016 - $200 and late registration is $250 closes May 15, 

2016. 

  

Phyllis Doane, NEJ UMW President, from Canton, NY would like to invite you to come and celebrate the legacy 

of United Methodist Women. Don't miss this opportunity to meet your sisters and brothers in Christ from 

Maine to Virginia, to worship and pray together.  

 

 

Bishop Webb names new district superintendents 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010hG9GGNSIqvugQ_8gGMQ_2zYcLo9B8FOW0A0RA7Uzx0nwXCeoI2oSBtR1W8YXwJBQObM_PVZDJ5Ms5Nie0UzjWmsLqHd1Hx81Lc9aW8zBc_UeBf5EThs5hU1dc0CDw8zCxGNJ3eNkMixrFhreZ0jVMXii_F8r60eS8wvGkzJOyekDTfL0IV36gV7iyDOBsAZ-YkSt1fLGNmvdFrr96n5saNYzh5ZDsm4cc51z2Pfq19tS4ympqm1IVVsLA3Tf_ZA8vCvSVh3MM2kMVpzO4iBRapkAX2SpsPl&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010hG9GGNSIqvugQ_8gGMQ_2zYcLo9B8FOW0A0RA7Uzx0nwXCeoI2oSNZCsFefdl0vquLflCpZ3uUPvr3RK7nnOziOtjhgtIuGc4wlY2zqwd30_0yChKy1vPEUwvfXckPdoPdRco7gFi6pnXUNFWVpIzYTK73tIyBVYM9oLyf_ILumezUhNqLubOcUn0_etvmiBWpGynvOfVXswVrZYQISdgSy6BW3vWzvU2RNDO_L-lpiINiyBYbL_Q==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0010hG9GGNSIqvugQ_8gGMQ_2zYcLo9B8FOW0A0RA7Uzx0nwXCeoI2oSBtR1W8YXwJB8thUDvZ0bYkMosgitSsSBhiYNth1ybB7JAiDaNbWbcGAtU7llxKHkz-PUvkeCh06qykIK4OgJMuF6bmC5803U9Wg5ETpp5aJZO1B2x0DGgVJag0LACsz3LVD1yU6Isgk60AwqwcftBgM5WXJtnP07QwmcU9PK07_MK59ALeZejbNhn6-kIoevHx6OKUHgfi6vrMSrXpaaFC_J6mYnMuO7MG-37U05_vf&c=&ch=


 

Upper New York Area Resident Bishop Mark J. Webb is pleased to announce the appointment 

of two new district superintendents. 

 

The Rev. Vonda Fossitt, pastor at the High Street United Methodist Church in Binghamton, 

will be superintendent of the Genesee Valley District. 

 

The Rev. Everett Bassett, pastor at the Cicero UMC, will be superintendent of the Oneonta 

District. 

The appointments are effective July 1, 2016.  – Click here to read more 

 

Chuck Knows Church videos on The Committee at  http://www.chuckknowschurch.com The latest 
is Evangelism.-Other good ones are the Pilot, Hospitality, Reflecting the Community, and Our 
Purpose. Great for use with your Administrative Council or other leadership group! There is a 

downloadable discussion guide available for each segment. 

 

Conference Job Posting - Anyone inquiring about any open positions can go 

to http://www.unyumc.org/about/jobs and use the online application system for applying for open positions. 

Current Job Openings at Upper New York 4 Total Job(s) 

Click here for Details  

 
The Upper New York Annual Conference of The United Methodist Church is an Equal Opportunity Employer and is committed to building a diverse team. We 

strongly encourage women and men from all races and backgrounds, individuals with disabilities, and veterans to apply. 

 

 The Binghamton District's United Methodist  

 Men's Night at the Ball Game  

Thursday, June 23rd -NYSEG Stadium in Binghamton.  

Tickets are $8.00 (and will be available in early March) 

 

Binghamton District Superintendent the Rev.Dr. David Kofahl will throw out the first ball. Last year's event was the best in 

its eight-year run - it raised $1,800.00 for the Society of St. Andrew, $300.00 for the Upper Room Prayer Line, and $300 to 

enable another UMM Conference project.  

 

This year, the largest portion of proceeds will go to the Community Hunger Outreach Warehouse (CHOW) and the Broome 

County Council of Churches, and lesser amounts will be sent to the Upper Room Prayer Line and the Society of St. Andrew 

to feed the hungry.  

 For more information or to purchase tickets, contact Ken Summers at (607)785-0406 or 

kensummers28@gmail.com    

 

2016 Summer Camp & Retreat programs registration opens 

Upper New York Camp & Retreat Ministries (CRM) is excited to announce that registration is now open for its 2016 Sum-

mer Camp & Retreat programs. "We are excited about the high quality and excellent variety of programs being offered 

this summer," said Mike Huber, UNY Conference Director of Camp & Retreat Ministries. "The CRM team, in collaboration 

with hundreds of volunteers, has created programs specifically designed for spiritual growth, birth, and renewal." Click be-

low for details 

http://www.unyumc.org/news/article/2016-summer-camp-retreat-programs-registration-opens 

 

https://docs.google.com/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZGVmYXVsdGRvbWFpbnxvbmVvbnRhZGlzdHJpY3R1bWN8Z3g6NTNhNDc0OTNiZDkxYjkwYg
http://www.chuckknowschurch.com/
http://www.unyumc.org/about/jobs
https://unyumc.applicantpro.com/jobs/
mailto:kensummers28@gmail.com
http://www.unyumc.org/news/article/2016-summer-camp-retreat-programs-registration-opens


 

Contact info for the Upper NY Conference is as follows: 

Upper New York Annual Conference of The United Methodist Church 

324 University Ave., 3rd Floor, Syracuse, NY  13210  

315) 424-7878 * Toll-Free (855) 424-7878 * Fax (315) 478-4869 * Email: www.unyumc.org 

 
Quick links 

Oneonta District Calander *  Oneonta District Newsletter* Advocate * Africa-360 * Background Checks 

Benefits/Pension  * Bishop Mark J. Webb* Bridge * UNYAC Calendar * Camp & Retreat Ministries 

(CRM) * Classifieds Conference Council on Youth Ministries (CCYM) * Contact UNYAC* Disaster Response * Fi-

nance * Forms * Imagine No Malaria    * Media Resource Center * Volunteers-in-Mission*UNYAC Weekly Digest 

2016 Standard Mileage Rate  

 
The District Newsletter can be found at the Oneonta District website: 

https://sites.google.com/site/oneontadistrictumc/  and at Conference Webpage at: 

http://www.unyumc.org/district/oneonta  See us on Face book:   Oneonta District United Methodists 

P.O. BOX 668 Oneonta NY, 13820 Phone/Fax: (607)441-5102 

Your Partners in Ministry at the Oneonta District Office, 

Rev. Jan Rowel, District Superintendent and Teresa Wood, Administrative Assistant 

 

http://www.unyumc.org/
http://www.unyumc.org/district/Oneonta-calendar/2015-10
http://www.unyumc.org/district/news-stories/tagged/Oneonta-district
http://www.unyumc.org/news/advocate
http://www.unyumc.org/mission/africa-360
http://www.unyumc.org/resources/background-checks
http://www.unyumc.org/about/benefits-administrative-services
http://www.unyumc.org/about/bishop
http://www.unyumc.org/about/the-bridge
http://www.unyumc.org/events/calendar/2015-02
http://www.unyumc.org/about/crm
http://www.unyumc.org/about/crm
http://www.unyumc.org/news/classifieds
http://www.unyumc.org/ministries/ccym
http://www.unyumc.org/about/conference-staff
http://www.unyumc.org/mission/disaster-response
http://www.unyumc.org/about/finance
http://www.unyumc.org/about/finance
http://www.unyumc.org/resources/forms
http://www.unyumc.org/mission/imagine-no-malaria
http://www.unyumc.org/resources/media-resource-center
http://www.unyumc.org/mission/vim
http://www.unyumc.org/news/weekly-digest
http://www.unyumc.org/news/article/standard-mileage-rate-decreases-for-2016
https://sites.google.com/site/oneontadistrictumc/
http://www.unyumc.org/district/oneonta
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Oneonta-District-United-Methodists/126965997347940

